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Annual Diaconal Assessment
An annual diaconal ministry assessment is required by the bishop for all active deacons in the diocese.   This is due in the Synod office by *1 Advent.
* Note change of date as established by Bishop David at a meeting with his Commission on August 12, 2015. Previously, the date was December 31. 

Any deacon not submitting an annual assessment faces the forfeiture of license at the bishop’s discretion.

Assessments are to be signed by incumbent and deacon, witnessed by wardens. When received, the bishop will also sign this document.

This assessment is a tool for assessing diaconal ministry in the context of your parish and community.

It builds on your initial parish proposal, covenant between deacon and incumbent and last year’s assessment. While it is understood that no deacon reaches and maintains maximum effectiveness immediately, this assessment is a guide to address certain aspects of ministry as well as self-care.
It is a review of the past year, noting areas of weaknesses, what works, what doesn’t, goal setting, and building on objectives.
The ministry of deacon is not ‘I’ centered, but parish/community centered. It is not about what you, a deacon, may be doing independently-but how you are enabling others.

Be very clear and specific about how you are engaging, empowering and involving members of the parish in missional ministry. This area has, in the past, been ineffectively demonstrated. Examples are always good. Don’t be overly concerned with numbers. It is not how many people are involved, but why people are- that they are beginning to understand the importance of the ministry of all.
Make an appointment with your incumbent. Bring your covenant, parish proposal and previous assessment with you. Be prepared to discuss with him/her your perception of your ministry, seek clarification and any direction he/she may wish you to take.

Do not wait until the last minute. That isn’t fair to anyone. Send your assessment to both the Synod office and the Commission on the Diaconate when complete, the earlier the better. 

Complete the form attached.

It can be emailed or sent by regular mail. 
This new assessment has been approved by Bishop David on September 11, 2015 and replaces all previous forms. 

Thanks, 

Fran

Writing for the Bishop’s Commission on the Diaconate
Annual Diaconal Assessment

1. Describe how your leadership promotes congregational awareness of, and involvement in, the needs of the world (works of love, justice, mercy and the building up of community).
2. How are you, as a member of team ministry with the incumbent, providing pastoral care to others- those homebound, hospitalized, alone, etc.? Does this ministry include any members of the parish? If not, why not?

3. What realistic goals will be set for the coming year, based on the response of the congregation and the changing environment we live in? How will these goals reflect the growth and receptivity of the parish?
4. How would you describe your ministry through the proclamation practices of preaching, teaching and worship? 
5. Describe your awareness of, and practice of, self-care measures – the balance between ministry, work and family.

6. Describe the skills needed to promote common direction, visioning and empowerment of laity.   What skills do you have-what areas do you need to improve on?

_______________________________Deacon
_______________________________Incumbent

_______________________________Warden

_______________________________Warden

_______________________________Bishop
(Form revised September 2015)

